
PRODUCT DISCONTINUaTION NOTICE
PM-24/44/54/64 Series Micro Photoelectric Sensors

Effective Date: May 31, 2016

Last Time Buy Date: March 29, 2017

SUGGESTED REPLACEMENTS:

Discontinued Part Numbers: Suggested Replacement: 

PM-24 series PM-25 series

PM-44 series
PM-45 series

PM-54 series

PM-64 series PM-65 series

Effective March 29, 2017, Panasonic’s u-shaped micro 
photoelectric sensor series PM-24/44/54/64 will be 
discontinued due to aging production equipment. These 
sensors have been replaced with the PM-25/45/65 
series. 

This was a necessary action for us to assure that our 
products meet the high-quality standards that you have 
grown to expect from Panasonic. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
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